
 
Pastor Sonny S.Padock 
 
                                                                                            May 15, 2008 
 
Dear Pastor and Praying Friends:  
 
Greetings to you all our praying friends and supporters. We trust this letter will find you and your 
family doing well.  
 
Thank you for praying for us. About three weeks ago we concluded our revival services with 
Evangelist Randy Chovan. The revival went really well. Many people got saved and many 
rededicated their lives for God’s service. We are happy to see some of our people that were with 
us before came back and rededicated their lives to God . It was a great week of blessings.  The 
following is a quote from Evangelist Randy Chovan’s spring prayer letter concerning the revival.  
 
         “My last week in the Pacific was on the Island of Pohnpei, Micronesia.  
         This was my second time to preach on this beautiful island located  
         southeast of Guam. Pastor Sonny Padock hosted the annual crusade this  
         year. (The conference last year was hosted by Pastor Isamo Welles.) The  
         members of six fellowshipping churches came together for the week. They  
         were faithful in attendance and inviting lost friends and family. There  
         were between 500 and 700 in each service. We saw about thirty come to  
         confession of faith in Christ between the meetings at the church and the  
         preaching time at the Christian school.” 
 
There were over 100 new people that came to our revival. We have their names and contact 
addresses. Please pray for these new people as we follow-up on them. Some of these people are 
new babes in Christ that need discipleship.  
 
Last month I officiated a funeral of a young man in his 20’s. This young man is the son of Mr. 
Topias Joseph. Mr. Joseph is one of the deacons we have in our church. Please pray for Mr. 
Joseph and his family. This is a trying time for the family. Pray that this incident will not 
discourage but encourage the family to continue to keep on keeping on for the Lord.  
 
Summer is a busy time for our church. It is the time we do our Vacation Bible School and also the 
church retreat. I am also scheduled to preach at a church conference at Lukop Independent 
Baptist Church in June. Please be in much prayer for us this summer as we minister for the glory 
of God.  
 
Thank you for being our co-laborers. Keep up the good work.  
 
 
Sonny , Lihna, Jr., Sonya, Haworth, Roland, and Sonsha 
 
 

                                 The Padocks 
                         Field Address: Capital Hill Baptist Church 
                         P.O. Box 758 , Kolonia, Pohnpei, Federated States of Micronesia 
                         96941 
 
                         Mission Address: World Wide New Testament Baptist Mission 
                         P.O. Box 725, Kings Mountain, NC 28086 

 


